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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Mark T. Arienti

Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 1:23 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: RE: Gambo Road Waiver 812.E.1.(f) request

Steve, 

 

Yes, based on the reasons they provided in their 6/22/21 response including the addition of the filter sock along the fire 

truck access, I do support the waiver for treatment to less than the Ch. 500 standards, 

 

Mark  

 

From: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 1:02 PM 

To: Mark T. Arienti <mtarienti@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Gambo Road Waiver 812.E.1.(f) request 

 

Hi Mark, 
 
Do you support the waiver request for treatment less than Chapter 500 standards for cultivation 
facility?  If so, just let me know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best, 
 

Steve Puleo, Town Planner  
Town of Windham       
8 School Road 
Windham, ME 04062 
  
office: (207) 894-5900 x 6123 
cell : 207-712-1069 
fax: (207) 892-1916 
www.windhammaine.us  

 
NOTICE: Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – including emails – in the possession of public 

officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required to provide it. There 

are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what 

you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party. 

 

 

 


